
               
 

Hello Mountain View Families, 

I hope you are all planning on joining us for our Halloween Party 
on Friday night.  The party begins at 5:30pm and I can’t thank our 
PAC enough for how involved they have been to ensure the night 
is fun and memorable for the families.  On that note, please hold 
off on sending your kids to school in their costumes until 
Halloween Day on October 31st.  
We will be having a class parade 
on that day and I really can’t wait to 
dress up myself.   
 
Informal reports- Teachers will be 
communicating with you this week 
regarding how your kids are doing 
in their classes.  Please call the 
office to schedule an appointment if 
you would like to meet with the 
teachers on 
Parent/Teacher/Student night 
November 1st between 2:00pm and 
5pm.  Pick up is at 1:50pm on that 
day.  More Sports will be running 
their class from 1:50-2:50pm that 
day.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

Oct. 22-26th Informal Reporting 

Oct.26th Halloween Party 5:30pm 

Nov.1st Parent/Teacher/Student 
Interviews 1:50pm-5pm 

Nov.2nd Celebration of Learning 

Nov.8th Photo Retake Day 

Nov. 8th Remembrance Day 
Assembly 

Nov.9th Curriculum Non- 
Instructional Day (no school) 

Nov.12th Remembrance Day Stat 
Holiday (no school) 

Here’s a Math Problem for you to think about as a family…. 

 
 
 
 
 

A note on Halloween costumes…please 
consider the following: props and weapons 
are best kept at home as students get upset 
when they are lost and with the range in 
ages we want to ensure our little ones don’t 
get nightmares from scary costumes.  Please 
use your best judgement so I don’t have to 
be the mean one 😊😊 



               
 
 
 


